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Psychosis & Schizophrenia in Children & Young People  
Guideline Development Group Meeting 
 
 
Date and Time:      Tuesday 21st June 2011, 10.30am – 4pm 
                              

Minutes:                 Confirmed 

Place: The Royal College of Psychiatrists 
Standon House, 4th Floor 
21 Mansell Street 
London E1 8AA 

 

Present: GDG members 
Chris Hollis (CH) (Chair) 
Tim Kendall (TK) (Facilitator) 
Max Birchwood (MB) 
Rory Byrne (RB) 
Andrew Clark (AC) 
Elena Gerralda (EG) 
Laura Graham (LG) 
Tony James (TJ) 
Tim McDougal (TimM) 
Tony Morrison (TonyM) 
Gillian Rose (GR) 
Kirsty Smedley (KS) 
Darryl Thompson (DT) 
David Ward (DW) 
 

  
Experts 
None  
 

In attendance:  

NCCMH Staff: 

 

Henna Bhatti (HB) 
Melissa Chan (MC) 
Nadir Cheema (NC) 
Marie Halton (MH) 
Kate Satrettin (KS) 
 

NICE staff: Sarah Chalmers (SC) 
Caroline Keir (CK)  
 
 

Observers: None 
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Notes 

 

1. Apologies were received from Jaeta Egoh and David Shiers. 
 
2. GDG members had no interests to declare. 

 
3. The minutes were agreed as an accurate account of the previous meeting. 

 
4. Service user and carer concerns were discussed. 

 
5. MC gave a presentation on psychological evidence retrieval – sifting results, evidence 

base and exclusion criteria. 
 

6. MH, Research Assistant for the NCCMH, gave a presentation on psychological 
interventions for young people at risk of developing psychosis. 

 
7. HB, Research Assistant for the NCCMH, gave a presentation on psychology trials for 

children and young people with first episode psychosis. 

8. MC gave a presentation on psychology trials for children and young people with a 
diagnosis of schizophrenia. 
 

9. NC gave a presentation on the economic plan. 
 

10. KS gave an overview of the Guideline Management System (GMS). 
 

11. CH and TK reminded the GDG to complete their writing tasks for Chapter 2 of the 
guideline and the guideline writing plan was discussed. 

 
 
 
Date, time and venue of the next meeting 
 
Friday 22nd July 2011; 10.30am – 4pm at The Royal College of Psychiatrists, Standon House, 6th 
Floor, 21 Mansell Street, London E1 8AA. 


